
 
 

 
  

Administrative Bulletin 
 

No. 22 – BUL – 003 

 

Re: Aerosolized Treatments 

 

To: All EMS Personnel 

 

Upon arrival at all Stanislaus County Hospitals, PLEASE CONTINUE TO DISCONNECT ALL 

AEROSOLIZED TREATMENT PRIOR TO ENTERING THE HOSPITAL. This is recommended 

by the California Department of Public Health (CDPH), that ALL aerosolized treatments are to be 

discontinued prior to entering an acute care facility, while the pandemic remains in effect. 

 

Hospitals are bound to rules and regulations imposed by CDPH, which include the cessation of 

aerosolized treatments, prior to entering the facility. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Regards, 

 
Justin Murdock 
EMS Coordinator 

Stanislaus County EMS Agency 
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